
04/01/2017:		Bulo	School	Progress	
 
The new school building in Bulo Parish has been completed. 
 
The students can now go to school with a solid roof over their heads instead of 
gathering under a large tree for classes. With your support  many children will be able to 
learn to read, write and be prepared to learn a trade. 
 
Thank you so much. 
Your generosity and prayers are overwhelming. 
 
May God bless you abundantly!  
Father Francis 
 
 

	


